Dear Basketball Tryout Participants,
Thank you for your interest in joining the Tanglewood Middle School basketball team. We appreciate the time, energy, and dedication each of you is putting into preparing for tryouts, and we’re excited to see so many of you eager to represent our school.
Tryouts will be held on October 30th, from 4:00 to 6:15 PM. You are welcome to wear whatever you feel comfortable in for tryouts—no specific uniform is required.
While everyone is encouraged to bring their best effort and showcase their skills, please understand that not all players will make the final roster. Due to the number of available spots and the competitive nature of the selection process, some difficult decisions will need to be made.
Whether or not you make the team, remember that trying out is an accomplishment in itself. Each of you has shown dedication, and we encourage you to continue developing your skills, either on the team or through other opportunities. Teamwork, persistence, and respect for the game and each other are qualities that we value, and they are things each of you has already demonstrated by stepping forward to try out.
Please come to tryouts ready to give your best effort and to have fun! Success in sports—and in life—is about growth, resilience, and a positive attitude.
Thank you for your enthusiasm and commitment, and we look forward to seeing you on the court.
Sincerely,
Coach Safin
Tanglewood Middle School Basketball Coach

Acknowledgment of Tryout Expectations
We have read and understood the expectations for Tanglewood Middle School basketball tryouts, including that not all participants will make the team.
Player Signature: ____________________________ 		Date: ___________
Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________ 		Date: ___________


This paper must be signed/dated and returned to Coach Safin before tryouts.
